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April 27, 1995

DEPARTMENT OF
ENVIRONMENTAL
QUALITY

Mr. Theodore Meyers
President

TUF-TITE, INC.

1125 Old Rand Road
Wauconda, Illinois 60084

Re: DEQ-WQ-WC-Materials
Polyethylene Distribution Box
Polyethylene Drop Box

Dear Mr. Meyers:

In follow-up to our phone conversation this afternoon, I am pleased to advise that your
seven-hole distribution box (7HD2) has been reviewed and found to comply with Oregon’s
current distribution box standards (OAR 340-73-035). This box may be used in on-site
sewage treatment and disposal systems in this state until further notice.

In past years the Department reviewed and accepted your drop box (6"DB) and the nine-hole
distribution box (9HD3). These products continue to be acceptable for use in this state.

For your information I have enclosed Oregon’s current standards for distribution and drop
boxes. The standards require each box be marked with either your full business name, or a
number assigned by the Department. The number assigned to products manufactured by
TUF-TITE, INC. is 280.

Thank you for providing the information on your products. Please feel free to call if I can
be of further assistance. My phone number is (503) 229-6443.

Sincerely,

Soiwan O Tt ).

Sherman O. Olson, Jr.
Environmental Specialist
On-Site Sewage Disposal Program
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Enclosure

cc: Ron Meyer & Associates, Inc.
All Region and Branch Offices 311 SW Sixth Avenue

All Contract Offices Portland, OR 97204-1390
(503) 229-5696
TDD (503) 229-6993
DEQ-1




